Maynard Court Surgery - Patient Survey Report 2013
Very many thanks for all who completed our survey. We had a great response, 100 patients took part and our feedback results are listed below in year/percentages.
How do you rate the way you were treated by reception staff on your arrival for your appointment.  
 2012

Excellent = 65
Very Good = 24
Good = 9
Fair = 2

 2013

Excellent = 68
Very Good = 22
Good = 9
Fair = 1


Once you arrived at surgery for an appointment, how long did it take you to book in? 

2012
Booked in straight away = 71
    Within 3 minutes = 18
          3-5 minutes = 6

2013
Booked in straight away = 70
    Within 3 minutes = 23
          3-5 minutes = 5

How easy did you find getting to speak to someone through walking into the practice? 

2012
Very easy = 52
    Fairly easy = 42
      Not very easy = 4
How easy did you find getting through on the phone?
2012
Very easy = 37
    Fairly easy = 44
      Not very easy = 12

2013   Very easy = 28
    Fairly easy = 54
      Not very easy = 14

Following your appointment do you feel you have a clearer understanding of your problem/illness? 

2012
Yes = 89

No= 10

2013
Yes = 
89

No =10

Were your questions answered satisfactory? 

2012
Yes = 91

No = 8

2013
Yes = 92

No = 7

Do you feel you were listened to in your appointment? 

2012
Yes = 91

No =8

2013
Yes = 92

No = 7

If you received a physical examination, was the process explained fully. 
2012
Yes = 81

No =18

2013
Yes = 81

No = 18

Was your prescription request or query dealt with satisfactory? 

2012
Yes = 100

2013
Yes = 93

Our 2013 patient survey results were discussed at our Patient Reference Group Meeting held on Wednesday 20th February 2013.  It was felt that the overall result was excellent.

Appointments-DNA (did not attend).  Unfortunately, we are still experiencing a high number of patients not attending their appointments.  To combat this, we now offer a SMS text message service to remind patients of forthcoming appointments.

In comparison to last year’s results, it appears that unfortunately we still have problems with phone access between 8.30-10.00am in the morning. This is one of our busiest times, with many patients phoning up to try to get a same day appointment along with general queries.
This problem was highlighted within our 2012 patient survey and we did hope to obtain a new line.  But unfortunately this did not materialise due to BT technicalities.

ACTION PLAN: To continue perusing BT and ensure a new line is put in place. 
TIME SCALE: To put in place extra line – by end of July 2013
These are just a few of the kind comments from completed 2013 Patient Surveys 
Very friendly and helpful receptionists.
I find the fact that it is possible to get an appointment on the day you are ill very reassuring.  
Not like other surgeries I’ve heard of.
I am grateful the way the surgery fits urgent appointments in especially when its children that are ill.  I’ve always found staff very helpful.

Very friendly surgery.

Very good service on most occasions.

Great efficient surgery, always helpful receptionists.  Best surgery yet.

Have always been brilliant.

Reception staffs are very friendly and helpful.
I am satisfied with my treatment at surgery.

I’m often able to get an appointment on the day of request for my young children

 which I think is very good.

